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Subject: BENDIX® TAPPET BOOT KIT UPDATE

Bendix announces an update to the Tappet Boot Kit part number. The new tappets are now pre-greased for easier 
installation.  Please make a note of this part number change.

Log-on and Learn from the Best
On-line training that's available when you are  24/7/365.

Visit www.brake-school.com.

The Bendix team is ready to address any questions or concerns you may have regarding these updates. Please contact your 
Bendix Representative or the Bendix Tech Team at 1-800-AIR-BRAKE (1-800-247-2725, option 2). Thank you for your business 
and your continued support.
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